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Confidentiality:
The information you share with a 
psychologist is confidential. The exception 
to this would be if we felt someone is at risk 
then we have a duty to share this with the 
relevant professionals.  If it was felt to be 
useful, we would ask for your consent to 
share any information about our contacts 
with those working with the child/young 
person. 

How to contact us
Community Paediatric Psychology
Rainbow House
Ayrshire Central Hospital
Kilwinning Road
Irvine
KA12 8SS

Telephone number:
01294 323008 or 01294 323072

Email: 
aa-uhb.Clinical-rainbowhouse@nhs.net 

If no-one is available to take your call, 
please leave a message on the answer 
phone.

We look forward to meeting you and your 
family in the near future.



What is the Community 
Paediatric Psychology Service?
We see children and young people 
when there are concerns around their 
development or if they already have a 
diagnosis of a developmental condition 
(such as autism or a learning disability).

Clinical Psychologists focus on behaviour, 
emotions and development. Children 
or young people with developmental 
conditions can experience some challenges 
in managing their emotions and behaviour. 
Our service aims to help families to 
understand and manage these difficulties.

What we can do:
•	 We can assess developmental conditions 

(such as autism or a learning disability).

•	 We can complete neuropsychological 
assessments which can help others 
understand a child or young person’s 
strengths and difficulties.

•	 We can support a parent/carer’s 
understanding of specific behaviours.

•	 We can share ideas to try to reduce the 
occurrence of specific behaviours.

•	 We can share ideas to try to reduce a 
young person’s experience of anxiety or 
low mood.

What we cannot do:
•	 Clinical Psychologists are not able to 

prescribe or make recommendations 
about medication.

•	 Our service does not assess specific 
learning difficulties such as dyslexia and 
dyscalculia. 

•	 If your child’s difficulties only present 
within school, it would be best to discuss 
these concerns with education staff.

What happens next?
We will post out an “opt in letter” when 
you reach the top of our waiting list.

You need to phone Rainbow House when 
you receive this letter to let us know that 
you would like an assessment appointment.

If you would like an appointment you 
will be asked to complete a questionnaire 
before the first appointment to help us 
understand the challenges you and your 
child may be experiencing.

At your first appointment we may see you 
and your child together or individually. The 
first time we meet with you we will talk 
to you about your child’s development, 
school, daily activities, mood and things 
that are going well, to get a clearer picture 
of how things have been.

We will use this information to decide if 
further appointments will be useful, and 
then discuss with you how we can work 
together to help. We may also ask you or 
your child to complete some diaries, tests 
or questionnaires to give us some extra 
information.

Follow up appointments are arranged as 
appropriate. We will discuss how your child 
is progressing. We are likely to suggest 
different approaches or tasks that we will 
ask you or your child to carry out between 
sessions. This is an important part of 
supporting your child.

Where you can find us:
The Community Paediatric Psychology 
Service is based at Rainbow House in Irvine 
but covers the whole of Ayrshire and Arran.

We  have clinics in Kilmarnock, Ayr, and 
Largs. If necessary, we can arrange to visit 
some families at home.


